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Top DEP Stories 
 
Citizens’ Voice: WVSA OKs changes on stormwater fee 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/wvsa-oks-changes-on-stormwater-fee-1.2440182 
 
Times Leader: More outrage over stormwater fee as WVSA continues to make changes 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/732117/more-outrage-over-stormwater-fee-as-wvsa-continues-to-
make-changes 
 
Citizen’s Voice: Meuser seeks info on stormwater fee 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/meuser-seeks-info-on-stormwater-fee-1.2440176 
 
Times Leader: Wolf’s plan to restore Pa.’s infrastructure dependent on gas industry severance tax 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/732092/wolfs-plan-to-restore-pa-s-infrastructure-dependent-on-
gas-industry-severance-tax 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Wolf renews call for drilling tax 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/wolf-renews-call-for-drilling-tax-1.2440029 
 
Citizen’s Voice: Gov. Wolf visits W-B to pitch severance tax to fund $4.5 billion infrastructure program 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/gov-wolf-visits-w-b-to-pitch-severance-tax-to-fund-4-5-billion-
infrastructure-program-1.2439851 
 
Meadville Tribune: Gov. Wolf amps up call for severance tax 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/gov-wolf-amps-up-call-for-severance-tax/article_3e73e73b-
e650-5a42-9b8f-a76aeb630e29.html 
 
The Derrick: Wolf seeks $4.5B capital program 
http://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/wolf-seeks-b-capital-program/article_970fedb7-4945-
563d-9736-fd3045f890f4.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Wolf seeks Marcellus Shale tax 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/02/wolf-seeks-marcellus-shale-tax/  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Wolf amps up call for severance tax to fund infrastructure projects 
https://www.dailyitem.com/the_danville_news/news/wolf-amps-up-call-for-severance-
tax/article_063a3d63-a94e-55f3-9ab2-0a77002a8b2a.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Wolf seeks $4.5B capital program paid by Marcellus Shale tax 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/pennsylvania/wolf-seeks-b-capital-program-paid-by-marcellus-shale-
tax/article_7285d3a3-686a-5520-ad92-df41a7037bb1.html 
 
WITF: Wolf wants to fund infrastructure with shale tax; Republicans say nope 
http://www.witf.org/state-house-sound-bites/2019/01/wolf-wants-to-fund-infrastructure-with-gas-
money-republicans-say-nope.php 
 

mailto:djagiela@pa.gov
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/wvsa-oks-changes-on-stormwater-fee-1.2440182
https://www.timesleader.com/news/732117/more-outrage-over-stormwater-fee-as-wvsa-continues-to-make-changes
https://www.timesleader.com/news/732117/more-outrage-over-stormwater-fee-as-wvsa-continues-to-make-changes
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/meuser-seeks-info-on-stormwater-fee-1.2440176
https://www.timesleader.com/news/732092/wolfs-plan-to-restore-pa-s-infrastructure-dependent-on-gas-industry-severance-tax
https://www.timesleader.com/news/732092/wolfs-plan-to-restore-pa-s-infrastructure-dependent-on-gas-industry-severance-tax
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/wolf-renews-call-for-drilling-tax-1.2440029
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/gov-wolf-visits-w-b-to-pitch-severance-tax-to-fund-4-5-billion-infrastructure-program-1.2439851
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/gov-wolf-visits-w-b-to-pitch-severance-tax-to-fund-4-5-billion-infrastructure-program-1.2439851
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/gov-wolf-amps-up-call-for-severance-tax/article_3e73e73b-e650-5a42-9b8f-a76aeb630e29.html
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/gov-wolf-amps-up-call-for-severance-tax/article_3e73e73b-e650-5a42-9b8f-a76aeb630e29.html
http://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/wolf-seeks-b-capital-program/article_970fedb7-4945-563d-9736-fd3045f890f4.html
http://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/wolf-seeks-b-capital-program/article_970fedb7-4945-563d-9736-fd3045f890f4.html
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/02/wolf-seeks-marcellus-shale-tax/
https://www.dailyitem.com/the_danville_news/news/wolf-amps-up-call-for-severance-tax/article_063a3d63-a94e-55f3-9ab2-0a77002a8b2a.html
https://www.dailyitem.com/the_danville_news/news/wolf-amps-up-call-for-severance-tax/article_063a3d63-a94e-55f3-9ab2-0a77002a8b2a.html
https://lancasteronline.com/news/pennsylvania/wolf-seeks-b-capital-program-paid-by-marcellus-shale-tax/article_7285d3a3-686a-5520-ad92-df41a7037bb1.html
https://lancasteronline.com/news/pennsylvania/wolf-seeks-b-capital-program-paid-by-marcellus-shale-tax/article_7285d3a3-686a-5520-ad92-df41a7037bb1.html
http://www.witf.org/state-house-sound-bites/2019/01/wolf-wants-to-fund-infrastructure-with-gas-money-republicans-say-nope.php
http://www.witf.org/state-house-sound-bites/2019/01/wolf-wants-to-fund-infrastructure-with-gas-money-republicans-say-nope.php


WESA.fm: Wolf Wants To Fund Infrastructure With Shale Tax; Republicans Say Nope 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/wolf-wants-fund-infrastructure-shale-tax-republicans-say-nope 
 
Post-Gazette: Gov. Wolf again pitches plan for taxing Marcellus gas drillers 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-state/2019/01/31/Pennsylvania-Tom-Wolf-severance-tax-
plan-Marcellus-Shale-natural-gas-drilling/stories/201901310099 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Yaw addresses opioids, other issues 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/02/yaw-addresses-opioids-other-issues/ 
 
Times Leader: Our View: Wolf’s severance plan seems ambitious 
https://www.timesleader.com/opinion/732093/our-view-wolfs-severance-plan-seems-ambitious 
 
Reuters: Pennsylvania governor seeks natural gas tax to raise $4.5 billion 
https://www.reuters.com/article/us-usa-pennsylvania-natgas-tax/pennsylvania-governor-seeks-natural-
gas-tax-to-raise-4-5-billion-idUSKCN1PP2UR 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Wolf ramps up call for severance tax on natural gas 
https://www.tribdem.com/pennsylvania/news/wolf-ramps-up-call-for-severance-tax-on-natural-
gas/article_9808ee6a-2506-5f0e-96ec-3b4dfae1e0dd.html 
 
Mentions 
 
WITF: Pennsylvania sets carbon goals / Water quality systems need upgrade 
http://www.witf.org/smart-talk/2019/02/waste-water-and-emissions.php 
 
Climate Change 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Letter to the Editor: Gov. Wolf hailed for stance on climate change 
https://www.delcotimes.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-gov-wolf-hailed-for-stance-
on/article_a064b9e0-2613-11e9-a48c-dbaff43dd2dd.html 
 
Allegheny Front: 3 Thought-Provoking Things From 'The Future Of Energy: Can We Get To Zero Carbon?' 
Forum in Pittsburgh 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/3-thought-provoking-things-from-the-future-of-energy-can-we-et-to-
zero-carbon-forum-in-pittsburgh/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Ocasio-Cortez and Markey are getting ready to unveil a ‘Green New Deal’ bill 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-nation/2019/01/31/Green-New-Deal-Democratic-bill-
Alexandria-Ocasio-Cortez-Markey/stories/201901310202 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Venture outside after dark for a Friday night hike at Lancaster County Central 
Park 
https://lancasteronline.com/features/venture-outside-after-dark-for-a-friday-night-hike-
at/article_9966eb78-23f6-11e9-aa3e-1b3b8f9eb2bc.html 
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Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Students nominate Hellbender as state amphibian 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/02/students-nominate-hellbender-as-state-
amphibian/ 
 
Bradford Era: Willow Bay quiet during cold streak 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/willow-bay-quiet-during-cold-streak/article_13128078-25d6-11e9-
be5c-7fc1af87e0f7.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Ohiopyle State Park celebrates season with annual Winterfest 
https://triblive.com/lifestyles/morelifestyles/14562166-74/ohiopyle-state-park-celebrates-season-with-
annual-winterfest 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Funds available for conservation projects 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/funds-available-for-conservation-projects/article_fd43acea-25d5-
11e9-bada-4782e1d00f7d.html 
 
Energy 
 
Pennlive: Pa.'s future depends on the continued growth, diversification of its energy portfolio 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/01/pas-future-depends-on-the-continued-growth-
diversification-of-its-energy-portfolio-opinion.html 
 
State Impact: Bitter cold tests electricity, natural gas systems 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2019/01/31/bitter-cold-tests-electricity-natural-gas-systems/ 
 
WESA.fm: Bitter Cold Tests Electricity, Natural Gas Systems 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/bitter-cold-tests-electricity-natural-gas-systems 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Tours scheduled of Lancaster County's waste-to-energy plant 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/tours-scheduled-of-lancaster-county-s-waste-to-energy-
plant/article_334a146c-2592-11e9-85f9-2ba242e46792.html 
 
Mining 
 
Scranton Times: Work to extinguish Olyphant mine fire expected to begin this summer 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/work-to-extinguish-olyphant-mine-fire-expected-to-begin-
this-summer-1.2439654 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: Rockhill Quarry Zoning Hearings Continue Feb 25 
https://www.theintell.com/news/20190131/rockhill-quarry-zoning-hearings-continue-feb-25 
 
Gettysburg Times: Divided crowd speaks at mine hearing 
www.gettysburgtimes.com/news/local/article_d875e527-6ed4-5279-ad33-c0c6f6619232.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Pocono Record: Gas driller seeking to have man thrown in jail for contempt 
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https://www.poconorecord.com/news/20190131/gas-driller-seeking-to-have-man-thrown-in-jail-for-
contempt 
 
WITF/AP: Gas driller seeking to have Pa. man thrown in jail for contempt 
http://www.witf.org/news/2019/01/gas-driller-seeking-to-have-pa-man-thrown-in-jail-for-
contempt.php 
 
AP News: Gas driller seeking to have man thrown in jail for contempt 
https://apnews.com/29e34e58d3e742c39a992bf2e33236ee 
 
Butler Eagle: Those fighting fracking take ruling as a positive 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190131/NEWS01/701319909 
 
Meadville Tribune: National Fuel bills to increase by about 2 percent 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/national-fuel-bills-to-increase-by-about-
percent/article_16b5dc0c-259f-11e9-85e7-e30b4e6eaec5.html 
 
Erie Times: Natural gas price to rise in Erie 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190131/natural-gas-price-to-rise-in-erie 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Natural gas prices slump despite US winter weather blast 
http://www.philly.com/news/nation-world/natural-gas-prices-slump-despite-us-winter-weather-blast-
20190131.html 
 
Daily American: Gas prices in Somerset higher than elsewhere in the state 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/gas-prices-in-somerset-higher-than-elsewhere-
in-the-state/article_d3ac43fe-a000-5aaa-a93e-01d9794eeebe.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Reading Eagle: Lanternfly’s spread cannot be stopped 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/letter-lanternflys-spread-cannot-be-stopped 
 
Waste 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: Bucks Landfill Eyes as Source of NJ Odor Complaints  
https://www.theintell.com/news/20190131/bucks-landfill-eyed-as-source-of-nj-odor-complaints 
 
York Daily Record: Downtown Inc cracks down on cigarette butts, litter in downtown York 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/local/2019/01/31/downtown-inc-cracks-down-littering-downtown-
york-keep-america-beautiful-york-county/2730446002/ 
 
The Derrick: Cleanup collects 71,260 pounds of waste 
http://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/cleanup-collects-pounds-of-waste/article_a0034b08-
6e98-577f-b02d-978fa2ef5e42.html 
 
Water 
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The Intelligencer: Editorial: Other options exist if the EPA punts on PFAS standard 
https://www.theintell.com/opinion/20190201/editorial-other-options-exist-if-epa-punts-on-pfas-
standard 
 
Standard Speaker: HCA secures $1.5M state loan 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/hca-secures-1-5m-state-loan-1.2439585 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Shikellamy’s Beck Elementary closed due to water main break 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/shikellamy-s-beck-elementary-closed-due-to-water-main-
break/article_60c08ef0-2621-11e9-b783-ff982df5f253.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Burst pipe causes water damage in Northumberland County Jail warden’s office at 
brand new facility 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/burst-pipe-causes-water-damage-in-northumberland-
county-jail-warden/article_ece835e0-2a3f-5f77-ac99-5a07e0692411.html 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: NJ governor wants full fracking ban in the Delaware River Basin 
https://www.theintell.com/news/20190131/nj-governor-wants-full-fracking-ban-in-delaware-river-
basin 
 
Bucks Local News: Brewers for the Delaware River, Audubon unite to protect clean water 
http://www.buckslocalnews.com/news/brewers-for-the-delaware-river-audubon-unite-to-protect-
clean/article_57250f20-2599-11e9-9ee5-8bffa56f978e.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Abandoned quarry near Susquehanna gets new purpose to replenish river in 
droughts 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/abandoned-quarry-near-susquehanna-gets-new-purpose-to-
replenish-river/article_e5c2ccf0-258e-11e9-bab8-7b996b68e51a.html 
 
York Dispatch: Frozen hydrant causes problem at Wrightsville fire scene 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2019/01/31/frozen-hydrant-causes-problem-
wrightsville-fire-scene/2733216002/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Dozens of Reading residents lose water after main break 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/dozens-of-reading-residents-lose-water-after-main-break 
 
Meadville Tribune: MAWA crews worked at Terrace Street water break for nearly 12 hours 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/mawa-crews-worked-at-terrace-street-water-break-for-
nearly/article_8508348a-259e-11e9-9f78-1f0373e42135.html 
 
Morning Call: Ongoing Allentown-LCA water dispute washes away city's entire legal budget 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/allentown/mc-nws-allentown-legal-fees-overbudget-20190128-
story.html 
 
Times Observer: N. Warren calls Boil Water Notice 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2019/02/n-warren-calls-boil-water-notice/ 
 
Indiana Gazette: Wolf announces water project funding 
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https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/dozens-of-reading-residents-lose-water-after-main-break
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https://www.indianagazette.com/news/wolf-announces-water-project-funding/article_3a2bb45c-71d7-
5eb3-aaf4-6e60c3340489.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: $4.8 million state loan goes toward Peters sewerage improvements 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/million-state-loan-goes-toward-peters-sewerage-
improvements/article_3a725076-b60b-5642-b26d-228485c7021a.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Experts explain differences in salt, surfaces  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/experts-explain-differences-in-salt-
surfaces/article_2a056932-abf1-5f72-8c21-c65c9e5aef4b.html 
 
WITF/NPR: Winter Storms To Heat Waves, How Better Climate Data Can Make Us More Prepared 
https://www.npr.org/2019/01/30/690090608/with-better-climate-data-a-push-to-use-it-to-prepare-for-
climate-impacts?_ga=2.68670488.807658410.1548858722-255332124.1532091830 
 
ABC27: Planning commission gives Penn State Health approval to build hospital on West Shore 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/carlisle-west-shore/planning-commission-gives-penn-state-health-
approval-to-build-hospital-on-west-shore/1744690617 
 
Newcastle News: What is a Polar Vortex? 
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/what-is-a-polar-vortex/video_2aeb2d3a-ed3e-5cdb-9937-
cb13ec699202.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: How much will the Clairton fire cost U.S. Steel? 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/01/31/how-much-will-the-clairton-fire-cost-u-s-
steel.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Humane officers plead for residents to bring pets inside 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/humane-officers-plead-for-residents-to-bring-pets-
inside/article_13a08e4c-258e-11e9-a455-736179ef5972.html 
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